
Government response to the Independent
Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse

Government response to Recommendation 17 of the IICSA Interim Report.

Recommendation 17: The Chair and Panel recommend that the Department of
Health and Social Care, the Department for Education, the Ministry of Justice
and the Home Office work together to establish current levels of public
expenditure, and the effectiveness of that expenditure on services for child
victims and adult survivors of child sexual abuse in England
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